Statement to Parliament: UK shellfish
exports: Environment Secretary’s
Commons statement, 8 February 2020

Environment Secretary George Eustice answered an urgent question in the House
of Commons about the EU's restrictions on the trade in live bivalve molluscs.


http://www.government-world.com/statement-to-parliament-uk-shellfish-exports-environment-secretarys-commons-statement-8-february-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/statement-to-parliament-uk-shellfish-exports-environment-secretarys-commons-statement-8-february-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/statement-to-parliament-uk-shellfish-exports-environment-secretarys-commons-statement-8-february-2020/

